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“CHANGE OF OFFICE ADDRESS - DEPED DIPOLOG CITY DIVISION”

The Department of Education — Dipolog City Division informs the public
that its office has relocated to the following address:

New Office Address:
Department of Education- Dipolog City Division
Government Center, Sta. Isabel, Dipolog City

Effective immediately, all official communications, correspondence, and
transactions must be directed to the address above. Kindly ensure that this new
address is used in all forms of communication and documentation moving
forward.

For information and guidance.

Adv.// admin // b
# /Adv



